
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

PRESS  RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   September 21, 2018 

 
From:  Easton Public Works Department (203)(268-0714) 

 
Subject: BALLWALL ROAD & SWEETBRIAR TRAIL CLOSURES  

                 DRAINAGE WORK/REPLACEMENT OF DETERIORATING PIPES 

 

Starting Monday September 24, 2018 
 
The section of Ballwall Road between Sweetbriar Trail and #22 Ballwall Road will be 

CLOSED during construction. When that portion is back open, a section of 
Sweetbriar Trail from #71 Sweetbriar Trail to #10 Tranquility Drive will be CLOSED 

to complete the project.  

 
The Town will be replacing culvert pipes under the roadway.  

 
Please follow posted detour signs. Expected construction hours will be 7am - 4pm.  

Schedule is subject to weather conditions. 
 

Thank you for your patience. 
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